
February 
2024Project Learning in February…



Forest School
Children from Year 1, Year 2 
and Year 3 have been 
enjoying their regular 
sessions out at Forest School 
this year.

Parent/Carer Consultations
This week, we have our Spring 
Term parent/carer 
consultations.

This half term, we focus 
on our school value 

‘RESPECT’ and in our 

worships and in class we 
will spend time reflecting 
on what this means both 
in school and out of 
school.

We RESPECT each other 
as individuals for both our 
similarities and 
differences. Our 
compassion shows the 
value we place on every 
member of our school, 
community and the wider 
world.

‘Do to others as you 
would have them do to 

you.’ Luke 6:31



Important dates
See our website calendar

‘I Am A St Wilfrid’s Writer’

Here are our Star Writers from the last month

https://www.stwilfrids-hh.school/web/calendar/535554


In aid of Autism Awareness month, the fundraiser will be raising 
money for local charity 'Autsim All Stars' (registered charity number: 
1152681) and to buy SEN equipment for St Wilfrid’s.

Date: Friday 19th April
At: Haywards Heath Social Club
Time: 6.30pm - 12.00am
Price: £10 per person (tickets to be paid for prior to the evening)

The entertainment is provided by 'Abalicious' Abba tribute band, 
followed by a 70's and 80's disco set.

'The Sussex Catering Company' will be selling hot food on the evening 
from 6.30pm until late.

Also an opportunity to buy raffle tickets on the night to win some 
amazing prizes!

Last year was a great success and we raised £1700 for charity, so we 
would like to do even better this year!

All welcome!

If interested, please email Nikki 
nday87@outlook.com

Upcoming Local events and kids clubs

mailto:nday87@outlook.com



